
 

Christmas 2018 Dates 

Please find below various reminders and information relating to Christmas events we will 
be enjoying in school. 

Please note that all after school clubs finish the week commencing Monday 10 December. 

Thursday 29 November – Year 4 Lantern Workshops 
Year 4 children will have the opportunity, in school time, to make lanterns for the parade. 
 
Monday 3 December – Year 4 to Christchurch 
Our Year 4 students will visit Christchurch for a carol service with Catshill Middle School. 
 
Monday 3 December at 3.30pm – Christmas Workshop (ticketed event) 
Our Christmas workshop takes please again on this day.  The children and their parents/carers are 
invited to this event to make a variety of Christmas decorations. Letter to follow shortly. 
 
Monday 3 December - Postbox 
The postbox will be available in school for Christmas cards.  Our Year 4 Elves will deliver to classes. 
Please ensure names and classes are written clearly on the envelope. 
 
Tuesday 4 December – Reception visit to Bluebrooke Nursing Home 
This visits will include some of our Reception children singing Christmas and Nativity songs to the 
residents and giving the residents Christmas cards and decoration gifts. We will require parent 
volunteers to assist with this, if you are interested please speak to your child’s teacher.   
 
Sunday 9 December – Morrisons Bag Pack 
We have once again been given the fantastic opportunity to carry out a fundraising Bag Pack at 
Morrisons Supermarket in Bromsgrove to raise money for our school funds. A letter will be sent 
out soon with further details. 
 
Sunday 9 December – Bromsgrove Festival of Light and Lantern Parade 
The Bromsgrove Festival Of Light 2018 will be a spectacular FREE outdoor event, bringing 
together music, community and award-winning carnival. More details can be found on the Artrix 
website. 
 
Wednesday 12, Thursday 13, Friday 14 December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas Plays 
(ticketed event) 
Please note that each person attending will require a ticket and that we will be unable to admit 
people who just turn up on the day.  We have a set number of seats and we cannot exceed that 
number.  We also request that any prams/pushchairs are left in the buggy porch next to the Children’s 
Centre.  A letter with full information will follow shortly. 
 
Monday 17 December 2:30pm – KS2 Carols for Parents (no tickets required) 
Any parents of Years 3 and 4 children are very welcome to join us for a festive singalong. 
 
Tuesday 18 December – School Council Christmas Fayre 
This event is open to children only. As usual, this event will be held in the school hall during the 
course of the morning.  Children will be taken in their classes to the Fayre where they will be able to 
purchase small, inexpensive gifts/decorations. We suggest that the children bring in upto £3.00 and a 
bag to carry their purchases home. 
 
Tuesday 18 December – Christmas Dinner 
Please remember unless you order a Christmas Dinner for your child you will need to send them to 
school with a packed lunch,  No other food will be available on this day. Menus home soon. 
 
Tuesday 18 December – Christmas Disco Years 1-4 (ticketed event) 
We will be holding a special Christmas Disco after school for Years 1 – 4. A letter with further details 
will follow nearer the time. 
 
Wednesday 19 December – Early Years Christmas Disco 
During school hours we will hold a disco for our Nursery and Reception children.  There is no charge 
for this but if you wish to send a donation into school that would be much appreciated. 
 
Thursday 20 December – Class Christmas Parties with Special Guest.  
Each class will publish a list of food items for parents/carers to sign up to donate. Children may wear 
party clothes all day. Please ensure that their shoes are suitable for wearing outside.  Morning nursery 
children are welcome to attend from 1:30-3:30pm – no additional adult required.  
 
Friday 21 December – Last day of term 
Children can come to school on this day in their Christmassy outfits! 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Raffle 

The School Council are 

once again organising 

a raffle for Christmas. 

Tickets cost £1.00 

each and will be 

available at all the 

events over the 

Christmas period. 

Alternatively, you can 

send £1 in with your 

child and they can 

purchase a ticket for 

you. There are lots of 

fabulous, gift wrapped 

prizes. 

 


